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We are delivering critical road safety upgrades and 
improvements on remote, regional, and urban roads, and 
footpaths and cycle paths around South Australia. The 
$168 million Road Safety Program is jointly funded by the 
Australian (50%) and South Australian (50%) governments 
over three years.  

What’s happening 
 

We are installing a new Bicycle and Pedestrian Actuated (push 

button) Crossing on South Road at the intersection of Roebuck 

Street and King Street, Mile End.  

This will improve pedestrian and cyclists safety and access to nearby 

retail shops, businesses and homes, while improving bicycle and 

pedestrian connectivity across South Road. 

Preliminary works have been completed and major works are expected to commence in early 2025.  

Advance notice will be provided to the community prior to the recommencement of works on site. We 

encourage you to subscribe to receive updates at www.dit.sa.gov.au/RSP to keep up to date with 

progress.  

We appreciate your patience and understanding and will provide an update on a revised construction 

timing in early 2025.   

 

 

 

Where 

South Road intersection of 
Roebuck Street and King 
Street, Mile End 

More information 

Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/RSP  

Email DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880 

 

 

Improved pedestrian 
safety and connectivity 
to bus stops and local 
shops 

 

Smoother and safer 
travel for pedestrians 
and cyclists crossing 
South Road 

We are making it safer and more convenient for 
pedestrians and cyclists to cross South Road 
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